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Our condolences are extended to the family and

friends of former TRIUMF employee,

WARREN DAWES, who passed away recently after

a battle with cancer.

Prior to his retirement from TRIUMF in 1994, Warren held the

position of Site Security Officer.

A service in honour of Warren will be held as follows:

Wednesday, December 18th, 2013 @ 1:00pm

Forest Lawn Funeral Home

(Meeting in the Office)

3789 Royal Oak Ave;
Burnaby

The short service at Forest Lawn will be followed by lunch at Little Billy’s Restaurant at 6785 E. Hastings. Space at the restaurant is limited, so please contact Randy Churchman if you are interested in attending the lunch. churchman@triumf.ca

